Colorado Quarries Inc.
270S. 15™ St.
Canon City, CO 81212

January 18, 2022

Tim Cazier
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Mica White, Permit M-1992-058, Technical Revision Clarification, Request for Extension

Dear Mr. Cazier,

We have received your letter of January 14, 2022, and due to the looming deadline for submitting a
clarification of the technical revision, we are requesting a 30-day extension to allow us time to prepare
and submit the information you require.

We will submit the monitoring and mining plan information as soon as it is complete.

If there are any questions, please contact us at the address above, or the email or phone number you
have on file.

Sincerely,

-
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Bill Tezak, Owner

Colorado Quarries Inc.



